
Year One - Teddy Bear  
Family Maths Evening. 

 

 

 

Date:  Wednesday 30th May     Location:  Block E    Time:  6.00 - 7.00 p.m. 

 

Family maths evenings are an integral part of our school’s maths program. 
THIS IS A SPECIAL EVENING FOR YEAR ONE STUDENTS.  

Don't forget to 

bring your teddy 

along to our 

Family Maths 

evening! 

Please email your child’s classroom teacher by Friday 25th May to let them know how many adults will be attending the FAMPA night with them. 

1-15: Rose Di Cecco   dicecco.rosetta.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

1-16: Jacqui Coggin   coggin.jacqui.j@edumail.vic.gov.au 

1-21: Tenille Webb   webb.tenille.t@edumail.vic.gov.au 

1-22 Lauren Heath   heath.lauren.m@edumail.vic.gov.au 

1-23 Kathryn Vine   vine.kathryn.j@edumail.vic.gov.au 

1-24 Christine Gioules  gioules.christine.c1@edumail.vic.gov.au 


